
    

   

    

   

   

                CITY OF FLAGSTAFF 
      

                

                                                 CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 

Lone Tree Road 

Butler Avenue to O’Leary Street Improvements 
   

        

The City of Flagstaff and Ames Construction will be starting road improvements on Lone 

Tree Road and Butler Avenue. Work will include:  

• Roadway reconstruction 

• Installation of water line, sanitary sewer and storm drain 

• Concrete curb and gutter, sidewalk, and driveway improvements 

• Re-alignment to add bike lanes, and multi-use travel paths  

Project Start: February 18th, 2025  

Work Hours: Monday through Friday, 6:00am to 5:00pm (some weekend work may 

occur). 

Road/lane restrictions and detours will be in place as needed to carry out the 

improvements. Traffic congestion is anticipated, but efforts will be made to minimize 

disruption. Local traffic and driveway access will be maintained for businesses and 

residents throughout the construction period. 

Your cooperation and understanding are greatly appreciated as we work to improve the 

area!  

If you have any questions or need further information please contact: 

1. Matthew Schoonmaker  Ames Construction     (602) 781-5219  

2. Christine Cameron         City of Flagstaff         (928) 213-2682  



Vehicle Detours

Pedestrian & Bicyclist
Detours

Lone Tree Overpass - Phase 1

WORK AREA: Traffic
Restricted to One Lane
Each Direction

WORK AREA: Traffic
Restricted to One Lane
Each Direction

No left turns
all directions.


